
                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting Minutes for May 7, 2019 

 

Commission Members:  Cheryl Kennedy – Chair, Marie Fredrickson – Treasurer, Pat Lancaster, 

 Eugenia Perry – Secretary, Anita Morrison, Gary James Kelly – Assistant Treasurer 

All members present (except Marie’s excused absence per town policy). Guests included Kathy 

Kane and Lillian Micelli from the Senior Center, and Marie Beaulier-Commissioner for persons 

with disabilities. 

Meeting Called to Order:  Called to order at 2:10 p.m. by Cheryl  

Approval of Minutes/Secretary’s Report:  Eugenia read the minutes of the April 2019 and all 

approved. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Marie was unable to attend the meeting.  

Old Business:  1) We welcomed our newest member Anita Morrison and advised her on the 

present issues. 2) We expected the WII team to report on the financial options and costs 

available for them to attend “Away” meetings; but they did not attend this meeting to discuss 

this. 3) We discussed the Breakfast with the Mayor event for the next morning and all 

arrangements are finalized. 4) We discussed the senior picnic and the posters for the tables 

once the theme was finalized. 5) Gary will proceed with printing of the large poster he created 

for the Commission to be displayed at the entrance to all events we sponsor. 

New Business:  1) We all wished to thank Ted Fravel – Director of Parks & Recreation for 

coordinating and overseeing the filling of the potholes with permanent asphalt. Last fall the 

potholes were filled with a temporary material to get us through the winter. All seniors and 

visitors attending the center will benefit from his efforts and are appreciative.  

Opportunity of guests to speak:  N/A 

Motion to Adjourn: Gary made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Cheryl seconded the 

motion. The meeting was adjourned at 3:15 p.m. 
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